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CITY OF BROOKSVILLE 
 
Jennifer J. Battista, CMC                                  Phone:  (352) 540-3816 
City Clerk                Fax:      (352) 544-5424 
201 Howell Avenue                                                
Email: jbattista@cityofbrooksville.us  
Brooksville, FL 34601                                            

 
PRESS RELEASE! 

 
July 6, 2018 
 
The City of Brooksville is seeking letters of interest from Brooksville residents interested in serving as 
City Council Member to fill the unexpired term of Natalie Kahler, Seat #5.  Remaining City Council 
members will select an eligible resident to complete the term (December, 2018). 
 
Those interested in appointment to the Council seat must submit a letter of interest with 
resume/qualifications to the Brooksville City Clerk.  Letters of interest must be received no later than 
12:00 Noon on Friday, July 13, 2018.  City Clerk is located at 201 Howell Avenue, Brooksville, FL.  
Interested residents must also provide proof of City residency for one year prior to July 13, 2018, a 
current Florida driver’s license and current Hernando County voter registration card. 
 
The selected resident will be required to take an Oath of Office and complete a Financial Disclosure Form 
for formal appointment. 
 
Inquiries concerning this matter can be directed to the City Clerk at (352) 540-3816. 
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